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Message from the EFSHT-Congress Organizing Committee 
 
Dear colleagues and friends 
 
To our greatest regret, we have to cancel the face-to-face FESSH-EFSHT-
Congress 2020 in Basel. The current pandemic situation does not allow us to 
go on, as too many uncertainties and constraints such as travelling restrictions 
and physical distancing would make attending the congress a tedious, if not 
impossible, experience. 
 
Nevertheless, we still wish to offer you the possibility to attend the congress 
and to benefit from the many interesting symposia our session organizers 
have put together. We are therefore preparing a web-based congress at the 
same dates (Sept. 1-4, 2020), with sessions in the late afternoons, enabling 
you to work and still take part in the congress and be inspired by new ideas 
and concepts. 
 
We will provide more information, as well as a detailed program, in the next 
few weeks.  
We are looking forward to share this new experience with you, and very 
much hope to greet you virtually in September! 
 
In the meantime, stay safe and healthy! 
Best wishes 
 
 
Vera Beckmann-Fries & Marianne von Haller   Helle Puggaard 
EFSHT Congress Presidents      EFSHT President 
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